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Comments: Climbers are a group of users who treasure the land they are on and are strong advocates of the

protections and funding these lands need. Climbing anchors are part of an essential system of safety. Banning

this would harm this safety system and climbers. This will also threaten a rich legacy of American climbing and in

turn could harm a currently strong relationship between climbers and wilderness areas and their managers.

Please protect fixed anchors for the sake of the climbers using them, for the climbers protecting American

wilderness, and for the lands on which they are placed. Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should

maintain opportunities for new anchors unless and until analyses determine climbing should be restricted to

protect cultural and natural resources. Thank you for considering my opinion. 


